Jones, Robi

“

From: Gwen Plante <GPlante@BixbyOK.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 3:42 PM

To: esubmit

Cc: Tanner Bemies; baamodt@bixbyok.gov
Subject: Tanner Bemies Case No. CBOA-2878

Good Afternoon,

The City of Bixby’s would like to retract our objection to Case No. CBOA-2878, for the hearing scheduled for Tuesday,
March 16, 2021. Mr. Bemies has been in communication with our office, and prompt to address any concerns the City
has in regards to the Stormwater Management of his site.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.
Thank you.
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Project Coordinator /
Stormwater Enforcement Inspector

116 West Needles Avenue, P.0. Box 70
Bixby, Oklahoma 74008

918-366-0406
918-519-8107
: 918-366-63173

gplante@bixbyok.gov
W: BixbyOK.gov

“Coming Together is a Beginning; Keeping Together is Progress; Working Together is SUCCESS!” —
Henry Ford



